
APPENDIX D 

 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR AUTHORIZATION TO DISCONTINUE THE 
BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY 

AT APPALACHIAN STATE UNIVERSITY 
 
 
 
In April 2006, the Board of Governors approved two new degree programs for Appalachian State 
University:  (1) Technical Photography and (2) Appropriate Technology.  These were previously 
concentrations within the Industrial Technology program (CIP # 15.0612) in the Department of 
Technology in the College of Fine and Applied Arts. 
 
Since the above degree programs have been approved by the Board of Governors, Appalachian 
State University is no longer accepting students into the Industrial Technology Program, and 
UNC General Administration requests that the Bachelor of Science in Industrial Technology be 
discontinued effective November 2006.   


